
           
 

The Department of Mathematical Sciences 
along with the PI Math Club and Pi Mu Epsilon 

is pleased to invite you to our 
 

Fall Picnic 
 

for math majors, PI members, and math faculty 
 

 
 

Monday, September 16 
11:30 am – 1:00 pm 

At the Friends Pavilion near Walb Student Union 
(in case of rain, we will meet in Kettler 216 from noon to 1:15)  

 
Join us for subs, snacks, soft drinks and socializing. 

 
RSVP: please let Sheila, the math secretary, know if you are coming. Her email address is 
mcfarlas@pfw.edu and her telephone number is 260-481-6821. But please come, even if you 
can’t tell her in advance  


